
                                 

                         

 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

18 APRIL 2016 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

WATER DISRUPTION: RESERVOIR CLEANING AND DISINFECTION 
 

As the Greater Tzaneen Municipality we are continuing with our reservoirs cleaning 
and disinfection programme. We are going to clean our reservoirs in Georgies 
Valley. This exercise will affect water distribution in the following areas. 

 Industrial site 

 Testing station 

 Flora Park  
 Aqua park 

 Premier Park 

 Arbo Park 

 Circle Drive 

 King Edward Street 

 Park Street 

 Peace Street 

Residents should note that water pressure in the above-mentioned areas will be at 

its lowest on Tuesday (19 April), Thursday (21 April) and Friday (22 April). 

The Greater Tzaneen Municipality would like to appeal to residents in the affected 

areas to be cooperative during the process and ensure that they have sufficient 

water when the cleaning takes place.  

We would like to thank all our residents in the town of Tzaneen for your cooperation 

during our previous cleaning and disinfection programme. We expect the same 

cooperation this time around.  
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